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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

What a wonderful week we have had in school! Some of our year 6 
pupils have competed in a NTFC Community Trust Football 
Competition; three pupils in Year 4 and 5 competed in the inaugural 
Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Academies Trust Young Speakers 
Competition and the week culminated in a Party on the Playground 
in honour of Queen Elizabeth II’s Platinum Jubilee.   

Thank you to our PTFA for supporting the festivities and all the staff 
for pulling it all together. Today in assembly our "Best of British" 
Competition winners were announced. Well done to everyone who 
took part. We had a good number of entries. These are all being 
displayed in our gallery for all to see. What a glorious end to this half 
term. Wishing you all a happy half term and Jubilee bank holiday. 
We look forward to seeing you all for the last half term of this school 
year on Monday 6th June. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

First Holy Communion Children 

Four of our children will be receiving the 

Sacrament of Holy Communion for the first 

time over the next two weekends. 

Please keep them in your prayers at this very 

important time in their lifes. 
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Pictured below the two winning 

entries from the Best of British 

Competition. Well done to 

everyone who took part  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Term Dates 

Speech Competition 

 

Term Starts 

Tuesday 19th April 

Term Ends 

Friday 27th May 

Half Term 

30th May – 3rd June  

Upcoming Events 

 

 

May Procession 

Jubilee Celebrations 

 

Football Ambassadors 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

The sun shone as the whole school gathered to  

Celebrate Her Majesty The Queen’s Platinum  

Jubilee. 

‘Potted Sports’, the school’s trim trail and  

ice-lollies, were enjoyed by all before we sat  

down at our street party, where the children  

tucked into cakes and biscuits, which they had  

decorated earlier in the day.  

Resplendent in their red, white and blue outfits  

and the beautiful crowns they had made,  

the children’s cheery voices was a joy to hear as 

we sang ‘God Save The Queen’ and gave her  

three well-deserved cheers, which we are sure  

they heard in the Buckingham Palace. 

Congratulations to our three representatives in the 

inaugural Northampton OLICAT Schools Young 

Speakers Competition, which was held on Thursday 

at Thomas Becket Catholic School. 

All of the finalists were amazing. Their confidence in 

public speaking shone out, as they impressed the 

judges with their speeches on topics ranging from 

The Environment and Penguins to Art.  

On Wednesday the school came together 

for our wonderful May Procession. 

The children began in the hall singing 

Immaculate Mary followed by the first two 

Joyful Mysteries, beautifully read by some 

of our Year 4 children. 

The whole school then processed to 

another shrine of Mary, finally reaching the 

front of the school where Mary was 

crowned by the youngest and the oldest 

children in the school, before each of the 

children san and placed flowers at Mary’s 

feet. It was a beautiful occasion. 

 

 

Ten of our Year 6 children were fortunate enough to go to 

the ‘Cobblers’ football ground to take part in an inter schools 

tournament. As you can see they all enjoyed themselves. 

The Best of British 


